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Aug 25, 2022

Secretary U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Rulemakings and
Adjudications Staff
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear: Secretary Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the NRC's proposed
amendments as they would pertain to the decommissioning of Indian
Point. We urge the NRC to ratchet-up requirements throughout the
decommissioning process than relax them.

Thank you for protecting the safety of our citizens.

Sincerely,

Regis Obijiski
170 Ledge Rd
Kingston, NY 12401-1620
regis.m.obijiski@gmail.com
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